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Thomas Bradley and Shian Law   
TLF supports emerging artists for international professional development   

 
The Tanja Liedtke Foundation is delighted to be supporting dancer/choreographers 
Thomas Bradley (Sydney) and Shian Law (Melbourne) to accelerate their professional 
development through international exchange opportunities geared to their respective 
artistic aims.   
 
These special scholarships have been generously supported through the kind donation 
of one of the Foundation’s donors, Mrs Dr. Christiane Weickart. Along with Thomas and 
Shian, we would like to express our sincere thanks to Mrs Weickart for her generosity.   
 
Bradley will travel to Europe in August, attending the premier dance event ImPulsTanz in 
Vienna. He will also spend time with choreographer Theo Clinkard, as Clinkard develops 
a new work for the Tanztheater Wuppertal, visit a number of other leading European 
dance companies and conduct workshops focussing on his own practice.  
 
Law will also travel to Europe, spending two weeks at the renown international film 
school, Filmakademie Baden-Württemberg in Ludwigsburg. Afterwards conducting a 
creative residency in Berlin in collaboration with several local artists focussing on his 
new performance project, Psycho.   
 
This is a very unique opportunity for Shian and Thomas to engage with European artists, 
and Tanja Liedtke Foundation wishes them all the best for a productive and inspiring 
experience.  



 
 

 
 
    
 
 
 
 


